
NSJC SOFTBALL LEAGUE!! 
 

 

 

North Shore Jewish Center Men's Club hopes to revive our softball league this spring.  

 

  We hope to begin on or around May 5th. This will be a 
Sunday AM league. Cost is to be determined. We are in 
the process of securing fields in Three Village School 
District.  We are seeking potential players and 
captains.   If you are interested in joining us 
please provide your contact information so that we may 
notify you when all details are worked out. If you are a 
previous player or a new one, we would love for you to join 
us: take part in reviving the league. Please also spread the 
word and ask your friends to play. We need a minimum of 
four teams to form the league. 

 
 

If you are interested please send your contact information to Hillel Krieger 
at 917-703-4696 or Eric Kutnowsky at 631-831-9452 or email us at 
NSJCsoftball@gmail.com and let us know your name and phone # and 
email address. 

 

I AM INTERESTED 

PHONE:_________________________________ 

NAME:__________________________________ 

EMAIL:__________________________________ 

 


